'RECEIVED yun 2 5 2004

Halifax East Hants

HALIFAX EAST HANTS 4-H COUNCIL
Patti Grant, Chair Trophy Committee

CANADA
4-H Nova Scotia

Dear 4-H Supporter,

The 2024 Halifax County Exhibition is fast approaching where 4-H Day is the highlight of the
summer for our many members. On this day members from each of our clubs; Riverside,
Shu-Mil, Hardwood Lands, Brookfield, 4-HRM and Musquodoboit Harbour 4-H, exhibit their
projects they have worked on over the 2023-2024 year. We are requesting your support
through a small donation (the approximate cost of a small plaque is $25). Your donation will be
used to support our County 4-H program and make it possible to present our 4-H members to
commemorate their achievements.

If you have a preference as to which project your donation is to be directed, please include a
note with your donation. We offer a variety of projects such as: Beef, Building Blocks, Cake
Decorating, Crafts, Dairy, Dog Obedience, Exploring 4-H, Foods, Goat, Horse, Photography,
Rabbit, Scrapbooking, Sewing, Sheep, Small Engines, The Great Outdoors, Welding and
Woodworking. We will do our best to accommodate you, however, some awards are perpetual
and cannot be changed.

4-H Day is Wednesday, August 14, 2024 at the Halifax County Exhibition Grounds in Middle
Musquodoboit. If you are interested in presenting your trophy in person please let us know and
we will provide you with the scheduling details as the date approaches.

We would appreciate a reply by July 14, 2024, to finalize our trophy list prior to exhibition. Your
donation can be made payable to Halifax East Hants 4-H Council and sent to the address above.

Thank you for supporting our County 4-H program and rewarding our members as they follow
the 4-H motto to “learn to do by doing.”

Kind Regards,

P Brovor-

Patti Grant, Chair — Trophy Committee
HALIFAX EAST HANTS 4-H COUNCIL



